
 

 

Redexis Gas has requested Fitch’s credit ratings to be removed 
7 November 2017 

 
Madrid, Spain – 7 November 2017 – Further to a recent review of our solicited 
credit ratings, Redexis Gas has decided to terminate its relationship with Fitch 
Ratings and requested that Fitch’s solicited credit ratings for Redexis Gas 
and its debt obligations be withdrawn.   
 
The senior unsecured notes issued by Redexis Gas Finance B.V. will 
continue to be rated by Standard & Poor’s on a solicited basis. 

 
For additional information, please contact us on the following email address: 
investor.relations@redexisgas.es 
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